
12/28/2018, The Guilford Police are seeking the assistance of the public to identify a person of interest
involved in 2 separate incidents in town. Two burglaries (one attempted only) were reported and are being
investigated having occurred on 12/27 and 12/28 in Guilford. The male pictured below is known to have been
present at one of the scenes and may be operating a white Chevy Monte Carlo with an unknown registration.

If you recognize the male or vehicle pictured below, please contact the Guilford Police Department routine
phone line at 203-453-8061, the anonymous tip line at 203-453-8240 or send a message to the department
Facebook Page.


